Please email your discard requests to order@hawkeyebreeders.com or you can mail it to the address below.

If you would like a tax deduction from the USDA, please contact Dr. Harvey Blackburn (Harvey.Blackburn@usda.gov or AmyGuitreau@usda.gov or 970-492-7511) they may take up to 100 straws if they don’t already have these genetics.  The website is germplasm_donation_page: index (usda.gov). If we don’t hear back from you or the USDA in the next month or so, we will destroy this semen. Thank you!

Brandy Jensen
Hawkeye Breeders
32642 Old Portland Rd.
Adel, IA  50003
515-993-4711

